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NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY 

FT. GEORGE G. MEADE, MD. 

Mr. William F. Friedman 
31.0 2nd Street, s. E. 
Washington, D. c. 

Dear Mr. Friedman: 

Serial.: EXSAB 94-58 
1.6 September 1.958 

Because of some conflicts in the originally proposed date 
for the next meeting of the NSA Scientific Advisory Board, it 
has been suggested that we consider meeting either on the 20th 
and 21st of November or the 4th and 5th of December. 

I vould very much appreciate from you as soon as con­
venient an indication of a preferred date, in order that 
we might prepare and distribute the agenda and make other 
necessary arrangements. 

Executive Secretary 
NSA Scientific Advisory Board 

1!\pproved for Release by NSA on 11-15-2013 pursuantto E.O. 1352e 


